
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Issue 26 Thursday 28th March Happy Easter 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Members of the Mayfield Community, 

 

Mr Couper-Barton (Headteacher) 

  
 

  

 

 

 
At Mayfield we talk to our children about the 
value ‘Respect’. 

We teach children how to respect themselves 
and others, and why respect is important. 

We learn to respect our family, our friends, 
our school, and our community. 

. 

 

 
 

 

(Week beginning:       
15.4.24) 

Monday:  Kick rounders 

Tuesday: Dodgeball 

Wednesday: Athletics 

Thursday: Gymnastics 

Friday: Football 

FREE places for children 
in Yr1-6. (8.15am) 

Please drop children off 
at the main entrance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Massive thanks go to Sally and the 
team at Our Community Wardrobe 
Oldham, for their wonderful 
clothing and bedding donations to 
Mayfield over the last few days. 

We are really appreciative that 
Sally and local organisations / 
businesses thought of Mayfield to 
work with. 

Thank you so much to families who 
joined us and benefited from the 
donations of new and almost new 
items.  

 

 

 

 

 

We are also really grateful to 
Uppermill FC, who worked with Sally 
and Our Community Wardrobe, to 
donate Easter eggs to every single 
child in our school. Thank you to 
everyone who kindly got involved.  

Children will come home with an 
Easter egg today. (Considerations 
have been given to allergies and 
dietary requirements). 

Have a wonderful Easter / two-week 
break and thank you once again for 
your support. 

 

 

The Great Big School Clean 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Thank you so much to everyone who took part in this year’s Mayfield Easter Eggstravaganza. We 
had some super entries, and we are really proud of our children. Please check out photos and 
messages on Facebook and X, formerly Twitter.  

 

Nursery BB 
(1) 

Maiyah, Paige & Joshua 

Nursery  
BB 

Rowan, Kingston & Amayah 

Reception  
LA 

Kayson-Lewis, Alina & Aleyna 

Reception  
PS 

George, Logan & Lewis 

Year One  
LH 

Amy, Clayne & Harley-Lee 

Year One  
WO 

Lola Biram, Leo Brown & Kaiden R 

Year Two  
HS 

Roman -Lee, Evie M & Leegan  

Year Two  
SC 

Harper-May, Joseph H & Esme C 

Year Three  
ER 

Logan D, Alfie O & Sophie  

Year Three  
ET 

Poppy, Oliver W & Harley-James 

Year Four  
JS 

 Frankie-Leigh, Amber M & Layla/Robyn 

Year Five  
JH 

Abigail R, Amelia R & Joshua M 

Year Six  
HD 

Jorgie, Ella H & Leon  

 

 

Poppy Threadgale 

 

Each year we are proud to celebrate 
the life of Mayfield mum and amazing 
member of the community, Sarah 
Limb, who is sadly no longer with us. 
Sarah loved Easter and this annual 
award is to continue her legacy. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the following winners who have demonstrated outstanding behaviour choices or 
shown a superb attitude to learning or for a special achievement. 

 
Nursery BB (1) Abdallah Mazen Graham Edge 

Nursery BB Alissa Ullah Freya Jackson 
Reception LA Charlie Mayall Lauryn Nwaubaozor 
Reception PS Arafath Hussain Jason Igboke 
Year One LH Jackson Coop Trevell Kerwin 

Year One WO George Payne Esme-Rose Unsworth 
Year Two HS Lyra Kershaw Isla Binns 
Year Two SC Charlie Mason Freya Cattermole 

Year Three ER Jack Macek Jake Kershaw 
Year Three ET Poppy Threadgale Zavier Cunningham 
Year Four JS Brody Lovett Zahra Awais 
Year Five JH Finley Poole Reggie Lester 
Year Six HD Warren Reilly Ella Heffron 

 

  

 

 

 

 

All of Nursery  

All of Nursery 

Alina Gregory & Luna Wren-Borland 

Logan Redfern & Kayson-Lewis Newton-Pilgrim 

A 

A 

 

Ronnie Smith & Trevell Kerwin  

Leo Brown & Eleanor Tabner 

Shazil Adnan & Purity Oshoijakhena 

Amir Tom Juma Adam & Harper Deveney 

 

A 

A 

A 

 

Charlie Snowden & Layla Smith 

All of Year 3ET 

Oliver Miller & Amelia Jones 

All of Year 5JH 

Lacey Davidson & Micheal Mullen-Akroyd 

 

A 

A 

A 

A 

  

Mrs 
Schofield’s 

winner 

 

 

All of Year 4 

 

Mr 
Choudhury’s 

winner 

Katie-Esme Wild 

  

 

  

Nursery BB (1): 

Nursery BB: 

Reception LA: 

Reception PS: 

 

Year One LH 

Year One WO 

Year Two HS 

Year Two SC 

Year Three ER 

Year Three ET 

Year Four JS: 

Year Five JH: 

Year Six HD: 

 

 
 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

  

 

Thank you for taking the time to 
read this week’s newsletter. Mr 
Couper-Barton (Headteacher). 
Please visit @MayfieldOldham 
and Facebook for further 
information and news.                                     

This week's 'Learning Behaviour of the Week' The next ‘Learning Behaviour of the Week’ is: 
‘I know what to do when I don’t know what to do.’ 
 

‘I think carefully about what I want to say, before I 
give an answer.’ 

 

 

Nursery BB (1) 
 

Maiyah Biram-O’Brien 
Nursery BB 

 
Louis Frankland 

Reception LA 
 

Aleyna Houghton-Evans 
Reception PS 

 
Mohammed Hussain 

Year One LH 
 

Harley Fogerty 
Year One WO 

 
Forrest Fitton 

Year Two HS 
 

Lyra Kershaw 
Year Two SC 

 
Anna Obagade 

Year Three ER 
 

Octavia Duffy 
Year Three ET 

 
Jolene Ayongo 

Year Four JS 
 

Amelia Jones 
Year Five JH 

 
Hallie Heyes 

Year Six HD 
 

Amari Brown 
 

 

 

 

 

Learning 
Behaviour of 

the Week 

 

 

   


